
 
 
DATE: January 18, 2018 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pam Paulk, Sr. Contracts Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #3 to Request for Qualifications (RFQ) #32497, MARY A FLOWWAY RESTORATION 

FEASIBILITY STUDY 
 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all appropriate 
changes to your proposal documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with strike-through and new 
language is underlined. 
 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS: 
 
Q.1. In Tab 2 of the RFQ there is an item for “Hours committed to project.” Please clarify what information the 

District is anticipating we provide for this section. 
A.1. Tabs 2 has been modified as follows: 
 

Tab 2: Past and present experience on projects of this type 

 
Respondent is responsible for providing information to document its and its subconsultants’ qualifications and 
abilities of professional personnel proposed pursuant to Minimum Qualifications Items 8e, and f, and g and 
Evaluation Criterium number 2 under Item 14 below. 
a) Names and functions of personnel assigned and pertinence to project  
b) Qualifications, resumes, licenses, certifications or industry recognitions in areas relevant to project tasks 
c) Hours committed to project 
d)c) Special expertise of personnel and specific linkages to identified project objectives 

 
 
Q.2. On the “Proposed Subcontractors” form there is a line to complete for “Estimated value of Work”. Please clarify 

if this required information is the percentage of the project allotted to each subcontractor. 
A.2. Yes you are correct, it would be an estimated value of the proposed contract.  
 

 
NOTE:  The RFQ Opening remains on January 26, 2018 at 2:00 PM. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the PROPOSAL FORM provided in the RFQ solicitation package.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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